
 
   
The following Security Advisory (SA) is not available because it is marked “Official Use Only –   
Security-Related Information” and is exempted from public disclosure in accordance with   
10 CFR 2.390.  
  
SA-2011-09, “INFORMATION SECURITY PROGRAMS”  
  
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued SA-2011-09 dated December 8, 2011, to licensees 
because of recently identified items with Information Security Programs that could potentially impact a 
licensee’s ability to protect and control classified information.  These items cover a range of topics to 
enhance a licensee’s ability to control access to classified information by authorized individuals, prevent 
unauthorized persons from gaining access to classified information, and to prevent accidental 
disclosure of classified information in unclassified documents.   
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